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March 2, 2021 

Kirk Daehling  
Natural Soda LLC 
3200 CR 31 
Rifle, CO 81650 

 
RE:    Nahcolite Project, File No. M-1983-194 , 15H-IR-E Plug Back  

 

Dear Mr. Daehling: 

On March 3, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a response to the 
Division’s March 2, 2021 letter from Jerry Daub on your behalf.  The Division acknowledges that a change 
to the production liner does not physically change the well configuration therefore no Technical Revision 
(TR) will be required. Moving forward the Division requests to be notified separately from BLM for any 
well modifications. The notification shall include the revised well diagram. Additionally any modifications 
that change the physical structure of the well shall be done under the TR process.  

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   
Gerry Deschaine, NSI  
Jerry Daub, Consultant 
Paul Daggett, BLM 
Travis Marshall, DRMS 


